Huntingdonshire District Council Boundary consultation

It is clear that the proposal to link the parishes of Houghton & Wyton, Wyton on the Hill and
Hemingford Grey is the result of a ‘desk-top decision.” There is no practical or cohesive geographical
logic to the proposition.

Hemingford, Abbots, Hemingford Grey and Houghton & Wyton share and are bound together with
common environmental, development, social, economic and community agendas which need a
shared political representative to give leadership to address the concerns and opportunities of this

community.

To the ‘desk-top’ analyst the Ouse Valley/Meadows must appear to divide the Hemingfords from
Houghton & Wyton. In reality the geography of this proposed Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty
unites the three parishes and has integrated the communities for the reasons stated above.

It is fair to state that Hilton within the current boundary has little practical logic only numerical
expediency. The proposal to add Wyton on the Hill would fall into the same category.



